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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL ADVISING 
OF THE POSTPONEMENT OF THE FIFTH INTER-AMERICAN MEETING 
OF MINISTERS AND HIGHEST APPROPRIATE AUTHORITIES OF CULTURE
PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL 
TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

No. 135


The Permanent Mission of Brazil presents its compliments to the Organization of American States (Executive Secretariat for Integral Development) and regrets to advise that, because of drastic budgetary adjustments now underway in the country, the Fifth Inter-American Meeting of Ministers of Culture and Highest Appropriate Authorities, scheduled to be held in Rio de Janeiro, next July 13 to 15, will have to be postponed. Also being put on hold are the administrative provisions for the transfer of the voluntary contributions pledged by the Ministry of Culture in the context of the Inter-American Committee on Culture.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Organization of American States (Executive Secretariat for Integral Development) renewed assurances of its highest consideration.









   Washington, D.C., June 3, 2011
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